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An atmosphere of Happiness at AAU during “Their Happiness is
our Joy” event

 

On the occasion of Arabic Orphan Day and as a part of “Year of Giving 2017” initiative, the
Deanship of Student Affairs in Al Ain University of Science and Technology organized “Their
Happiness is our Joy” event, in collaboration with Emirates Red Crescent, which contained
several entertainment activities for orphans who they had come to the university’s campus at
Abu Dhabi, in the presence of Dr. Amer Qasem –AAU Vice President (Abu Dhabi Campus), Dr.
Iyad Abdulmajeed –Deputy Dean of Student Affairs and number of academicians and students.

The orphans had fun by playing with cartoons characters, the clown and the visitors from
“Spacetoon” kids channel, in addition on listening to beautiful stories by writer Amal Al Ahmad.

At the end of the event, Dr. Amer presented gifts to the children’s and appreciation certificates



for all participants.  
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